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SIEMENS GAMESA RENEWABLE ENERGY, S.A.  
RELEVANT FACT 

 
For the purposes of Article 17 of the Regulation (EU) N º 596/2014 on market abuse 
and Article 227 of the revised text of the Securities Market Act, we put into your 
knowledge the following relevant fact:  
  
 
In relation to the significant event sent to the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 
(CNMV) on February 28, 2018 (Registry number 262413), in which Siemens Gamesa 
Renewable Energy, S.A. (“Siemens Gamesa”) communicated the signature of contracts, 
through its Danish subsidiary Siemens Gamesa Renewable Energy A/S,  for the supply and 
for the service and maintenance of a total of approximately 350 MW to Vattenfall Vindkraft 
Vesterhav Syd P/S and Vattenfall Vindkraft Vesterhav Nord P/S, the customer has 
communicated a delay in the start of the construction of the project.    
 
The turbines will be supplied and maintained by Siemens Gamesa. Beginning of installation 
is postponed to 2023 instead of 2020 as originally communicated.  
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